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Referral for medical 
assistance in dying 

Excellent article.1 It seems to me that the 
College of Physicians and Surgeons of 
Ontario is trying to bully and force phys­
icians to endorse an ideology with the 
threat of job loss, calling it a patient access 
issue.

There is no evidence in Ontario (or any 
other province without this restrictive pol­
icy) that access to medical assistance in 
dying (MAiD) would or has been curtailed 
without an effective referral policy. Man­
dating referral is simply unnecessary. 
There are many other ways that access to 
MAiD can be ensured without forcing 
physicians to choose between their calling 
and their conscience. 
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